
ISSUE 212 ï13th May 2022

This week saw 63 excited year 7 students head to Caythorpe Court to begin their week full of adventurous

activities.

On arrival they quickly unpacked and began to explore their new environment. The air began to fill with excited

voices full of curiosity about what the week would bring. Considering we were under canvas, the tents were

pretty palatial and the óproperôbeds were a welcome change from the roll mats in the south of France.

Students have had a jam-packed week full of activities requiring them to work well as a team and overcome their

fears, displaying the resilience they have built since joining BBG just 9 months ago.

Students had the opportunity to climb and

abseil down the tower, not an easy task for

those who have a fear of heights, but

together as a team they encouraged each

other to successfully complete the task.

Another activity saw the studentsôproblem

solve when they were provided with 4 barrels,

2 logs and 4 pieces of rope and instructed to

build a raft that could carry a group (and

some teachers). We had many different

designs - some which were more successful

than others. Whether their raft remained

intact or not, they all took a swim in the lake.



Our map skills have been tested when we

took on the orienteering challenge, which

found us exploring all corners of our park,

and the giant swing required real teamwork

to raise those on the swing to great heights

before they were released. We could hear

the screams for miles (and that wasnôtjust

the teachers).

Students really bonded as a group during

the sensory trail, relying on good

communication and leadership skills to help

navigate obstacles through the woods

without their sight. We definitely saw some

incredible leadership skills and some

genuine care and consideration.

In order to reach great heights on Jacobôsladder and the vertical challenge students had to stretch themselves

both physically and mentally while helping each other progress from run to run. Students used their knowledge

of cognitive resilience and the ability to apply themselves, adapt in certain situations and try new approaches to

tasks.

The trapeze was no easy task either with students not only having to overcome the height challenge, but also

having to take the leap of faith off a very wobbly platform.



There were many races won and lost as

students sped down the zip wire and they have

developed many new skills that will help them

survive in the wild, from building effective

shelters to starting a campfire with just the

bare essentials. Weôretrying to work out how

these can be used when they get back to

school next week!

Although we had a downpour causing a few

minor leaks, students took this in their stride,

showing their true spirit of resilience. We have

seen prowess in archery, cries of óen guardôin

fencing and a successful accomplishment of

the tours of Hanoi with 5 different sized tyres.

All in all, a great week, full of adventure, memory making experiences and a whole heap of resilience.



Please see Twitter @BBGAcademy for more photos


